
A Farewell and Heartfelt Thank You 

By Matthew Harvey, Jefferson County Prosecuting Attorney 

As I conclude my service as Jefferson County Prosecuting Attorney, to serve as the United States 
Attorney for the Northern District of West Virginia, I want to take a moment to express my 
deepest gratitude to the people of this community. Serving Jefferson County has been one of the 
greatest honors of my life. 

This office has faced its share of challenges and triumphs, but through it all, our mission has 
remained constant — to seek justice with fairness, integrity, and compassion. Every decision, 
every case, every day has been guided by that principle. 

To the dedicated prosecutors, victim advocates, investigators, and staff in the Jefferson County 
Prosecutor’s Office — thank you. Your commitment and professionalism have been the 
foundation of everything we accomplished. You have worked tirelessly to protect victims, hold 
offenders accountable, and uphold the rule of law, often without recognition but always with 
purpose. 

To our partners in law enforcement, the courts, and community organizations — thank you for 
your collaboration and shared dedication to public safety. The work of justice cannot be done 
alone, and I have been proud to serve alongside people who care so deeply about this 
community. 

And most importantly, to the people of Jefferson County — thank you for trusting me with this 
responsibility. Your support, encouragement, and engagement have been a source of strength and 
inspiration. Public service is a privilege, and I have never taken your trust for granted. 

Though I will now serve in a different capacity, my commitment to justice and to West Virginia 
remains the same. I leave with gratitude and pride in what we’ve accomplished together. 
Jefferson County is stronger because of the collective effort of so many who believe in fairness, 
accountability, and the rule of law. 

Thank you for allowing me the honor of serving as your Prosecuting Attorney. It has been a 
privilege I will carry with me always. 

With sincere appreciation,​
Matthew Harvey​
Jefferson County Prosecuting Attorney 

 


